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| feel that all air quality issues should be addressed whether it is winter (which seems to be number 1) or summer as
the result of intense wild fires that effect the health of all Alaskan especially this summer.

People who are naysayers are naysayers about anything that is government issued. They don’t care about anything
except what they want to do whether it is burning wet wood, impinging on the rights of their neighbors, breathing
polluted smoke, driving a vehicle that spews black smoke from the tail pipe, illegally smoking in nonsmoking areas,
burning during high fire danger, etc.

We owe it to ourselves, our children, our grandchildren to stop pooping in our beds and start caring about our
environment. CLIMATE CHANGE is real. Especially at both poles. And, especially Alaska because we all live
here.

Dunleavy has already said that pure water isn’t all that important (especially since he isn’t drinking it) and I imagine
air quality is no big thing in his little brain. That will be next.

Address our air quality 12 months a year.
Thank you.

Marilyn Mount
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